

BID Camborne 12a Cross Street, Camborne, Cornwall, TR14 8EX

Tel: 01209 711419 Mob: 07445 366412

Email: mel@cambornecando.co.uk

**₩** @BidCamborne

www.cambornecando.co.uk

BID Camborne is a not for profit company limited by guarantee, company number 7900674

Sent by email

Amanda Mugford (amugford@cornwall.gov.uk) Clerk of Camborne Town Council

Friday 5<sup>th</sup> June 2015

**REF: Rosewarne Toilets from April 2016** 

Dear Amanda

BID Camborne is writing to both Camborne Town Council and Cornwall Council requesting that you keep us informed of any negotiations about keeping Rosewarne Toilets open from March 2016 onwards. BID Camborne's current understanding of the situation with these toilets is that Cornwall Council intends to close them at the end of March 2016 and is only talking to Camborne Town Council about their future.

BID Camborne represents over 300 businesses operating in Camborne Town. As we all know Rosewarne public toilets is the last remaining public toilet block in town and we do not want to see them closed by the Councils without BID Camborne being included in those discussions.

BID Camborne will be informing our levy payers and residents that we are contacting both Councils about the future of these toilets and look forward to hearing back from both Councils about future plans for this toilet block.

Regards

Mel Martin

**BID Camborne Manager** 

Cc: Cornwall Council - Cllr Joyce Duffin, Your convenience, Environment Management Team Charlotte Caldwell

**Guy Thomas** 

Cornwall Councilors' Paul White, Jon Stoneman, Harry Blakeley. Jude Robinson, Robert Webber George Eustice MP





